
Field Trip Notice 

In September the third grade classes will be walking to downtown Tonganoxie to complete a 

scavenger hunt of local busnesses.  We will visit the banks, thrift store, local government offices, 

and the newspaper.  Our classes will need volunteers to attend this field trip and work with small 

groups to find answers to questions about Tonganoxie.  This is a fun time to learn about what 

services are provided and some of the local history of our town. 

We will be eating lunch at school before we go on the scavenger hunt.  The students need to 

wear shoes that are good for walking.  If it is chilly, make sure they have a jacket.  We will be 

watching the weather, if it is raining we will cancel for that day and the trip will not be rescheduled.    

Teachers will update their web blog by lunch time if their day is cancelled.  If you have any 

questions please let us know. 

Please remember that this is a special time for you and your third grader, please leave 

younger siblings at home. 

**Parents will need to report to their child’s classroom no later than 12:25 p.m. on the 

day of their trip.  We plan on returning to the building by 2:45 p.m. 

Tuesday, September 22    Mr. Zimmerman and Mrs. Patton 

Thursday, September 24  Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Wynn 

Friday, September 25  Mrs. Graham, Mrs. Murray, Ms. Hayes 

Thank you, 

Third Grade Teachers 

 

I would like to volunteer to help with the scavenger hunt. 

 

Parent’s Name (please print)_____________________________ 

 

Student’ s name (please print)____________________________ 

 


